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20 March 2013

Dear Bulli Band Members,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks for your involvement in the band so far this year.  Phil and I trust you are all enjoying the experience very much and are looking forward to many exciting events and performances throughout the year.  We are anticipating many great shows as the group improves.
To help this process along, Eric Dunan has organized a full day rehearsal at the Wollongong Conservatorium of Music on Tuesday 26th March 2013 from 9am to 3pm.  Transport on this day will be the responsibility of each individual. Students should bring a bag lunch or $10 for pizza lunch.  Please also bring a snack for morning tea.
This rehearsal will be in-lieu of the regularly scheduled rehearsal on 28 March.  The will be no adjustment of the fee structure outlined on our previous correspondence.  Please assist with this semester payment to help make the ensemble a success.
Looking forward to the day.
Thank you very much for your involvement, support and enthusiasm.
Philip Trenaman and Eric Dunan
Wollongong Conservatorium of Music Ltd.
PO Box 62 Keiraville NSW 2500
T 02 4228 1122  F 02 4226 6942  
M 0423 809 316  E ericd@wollcon.com.au
www.wollcon.com.au
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